
RECOMMENDATION TO THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
 

FROM:   
2024 President Shelley Ostrowski 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

To recommend: (i) approval of Serena Jones from the Prescott Area Association of 
REALTORS® as the new 2024 Professional and Business Development Chair and 2024 
Professional and Business Development appointment to the Executive Committee. 

 
BACKGROUND: 

The President-elect in conjunction with the First Vice President select Primary 
Committee Chairs and Vice-Chairs for Director approval in the spring for the 
subsequent year in order to allow them to be involved in the specific program planning 
and operating budget development.  

• Susan Nicolson was previously approved as the 2024 Professional and Business 
Development Chair and the 2024 Professional and Business Development 
appointment on the Executive Committee, however she has been appointed as 
the new Commissioner of the Arizona Department of Real Estate effective 
February 21, 2022, leaving the 2024 Professional and Business Development Chair 
position vacant.  

 
BUDGET IMPACT: 

None 
 
MOTION:  

TO RECOMMEND APPROVAL OF SERENA JONES FROM THE PRESCOTT 
AREA ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® AS THE NEW 2024 PROFESSIONAL 
AND BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT CHAIR AND 2024 PROFESSIONAL AND 
BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT CHAIR APPOINTMENT TO THE EXECUTIVE 
COMMITTEE. 
 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   

2024 President Shelley Ostrowski at shelley@realtyonegroupgateway.com  
OR Scott Drucker at scottdrucker@aaronline.com  
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